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Dear Sir/Madam,

It is a joke that in 2022 | write to protect the human right of a fellow
countrymen/women.It does not matter what education level or work
level you have to think you have the right to deny the rights of another.
They say life is short, so to think your decision to deny an indigenous
person his or her rights because it suits your business outcomes, what
ever they may be could end up being the biggest debt you will ever
have to account for.Government serves the people first.

Regards Michael.





